The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, December 17, 2014 at 5:30 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Smith and Principal  Assessor Donahue.  Member Stetson was not in attendance.
The Board of Assessors reviewed the mail folder.

The Board reviewed and signed the warrant in the amount of $2,015.25.
The Assessors signed the payroll sheet for the period ending 12/27/14.
The Board of Assessors reviewed and signed the 2014 Senior Work Off payroll in the amount of $24,260.00.
The Assessors signed one (1) Motor Vehicle excise tax abatement for multiple accounts for the same leasing company in the  amount of $515.81.
Principal Assessor Donahue discussed several matters with the Board of Assessors:

1.  The numerous corrections that needed to be made on the FY 15 maps done by 
     Tighe & Bond.  Principal Assessor Donahue has been in contact with Kristen from 

     Tighe & Bond and she will be making the necessary corrections and will print out the

     revised maps at no additional cost.          
2.  They also discussed obtaining the Arc Info License (GIS) from the Board of Health.                     
     The Assessors will await the Board of Health's decision.

The minutes of 12/3/14 were accepted and filed.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

___________________________

Cheryl A. Smith,

Clerk

